
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CALL FOR COE CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT PROPOSALS - SUMMER 2022  
(Issued 5.18.22) 

Cynthia B. Dillard, Ph.D. (Nana Mansa II of Mpeasem, Ghana, West Africa), Dean, College of Education 
 
The College of Education announces its call for the Summer 2022 COE Curriculum Development Proposals. The 
purpose of this initiative is to provide summer funding to a team of faculty who are developing and/or completing 
a major revision of curriculum and/or an academic program. In line with our COE mission towards professional 
formation, a more just and humane world, and collaborative and collective work, proposals for summer work 
should explicitly address how the proposal embodies our (re)ignited COE core commitments in the scope of work 
narrative (see below) 
 
Proposal Due Date: 
June 1, 2022 by 4 pm 
 
Proposal Length: 
No more than 5-7 pages, double spaced, 12-point font 
 
 

PROPOSAL GUIDELINES 
 

Please include the following information in your proposal: 
 
Background and Rationale for the Proposed Summer Work  

1. What is the challenge or opportunity that your summer curriculum development will address? Include in 
your proposal any market data, local research information, other data or rationale for the proposed 
curricular changes/development. 

 
A Narrative Description of the Scope of the Work 

1. What is the scope and nature of the curricular work outlined in this proposal? 
2. What is the summer timeline for your work and how will it set the stage for future curricular 

opportunities?  
3. What are the expected/projected increases in enrollment for the next 3 years? How did you come to 

these projections? 
4. How will the content of the proposed curriculum provide attend to the following (re)ignited COE core 

commitments: 
• Greater interdisciplinarity either across the COE and/or beyond; 
• A focus on DEI, access and opportunity, and doing justice; 
• Innovation in education; 
• Local to global connections; 
• Attention to inquiry and research within or as an outcome of this curricular design (for staff, faculty 

and/or students); 
• Community responsiveness;  
• The use of innovative technology within the revised program and/or new curricular design. 

 
 



 2 

Expected Timeline of Program/Course Review at COE and University levels 
Brief statement of when the team expects to be ready for the COE and university review of curricular changes. If 
unsure, check with Associate Dean Vong Ratts. 
 
COE Budget Available 
$4,000 per faculty member within a proposal team, with the expectation that each member will fully participate in 
the proposed work. While faculty may be involved in more than one team if desired, only one stipend will be 
awarded per faculty member in summer 2022. 
 
Notification of Award 
Friday, June 10, 2022 by 4 pm 


